
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
September 2018 

Dear Parents, 

 

Year Six are being offered the very exciting opportunity to visit The Warner Bros. Studios – The 

making of Harry Potter in Leavesden, near Watford on Wednesday 13th March 2018.  

 

This trip will form the basis of our English teaching in school and therefore, we hope that as many 

children as possible are able to attend.  The trip will include a range of exciting activities including a 

tour of the studios. 

 

The cost of this day is only £20.00 per head due to the remaining balance being heavily subsidised by 

the school. 

 

As we will travel by coach, the children will be required to arrive in school at 8.00am, allowing us to 

leave promptly at 8.15am and we will not be returning until approximately 6.00pm. 

 

To reserve your child a place on this incredibly exciting trip, please return the slip below with a £10.00 

deposit by the 2nd November.  We have to confirm places with the studios by the 9th November and 

after this time we cannot add children on.  The second instalment of £10.00 is due by the 14th of 

December. 

 

Please note:  The school reserve the right to withdraw any child from this trip who fails to behave 

appropriately in school during the lead up to this trip. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Year Six Teachers 

 

 

Trip to Harry Potter                Please complete and return to Class Teacher 

 
Child’s Name: .......................................................................................................  Class: ........................................ 

 

*I give / do not give permission for my child to participate in the Harry Potter trip. 

I consent and pay £10.00 online via Scopay    □ 

I enclose £10.00 deposit (correct money in a marked envelope please)     □ 

 

Please return this slip, together with £5.00 to the office on or before Friday 2nd Nov 2018. 

 

 

Signed: ...................................................................  Parent/Guardian     Dated: ………………... 

 
*Please delete/tick where applicable. 
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